BUCKINGHAM PALACE

To: The Children in the Gardening Club at
Trafalgar Community Infant School
c/o'Mrs Morris and Mrs Stanbridge

The Queen wishes me to thank you for your letter and the splendid

photographs which you have sent on the occasion of Her Majesty's ninetieth
~ birthday.

The Queen was touched to hear of the gardening activities you took
part in to mark Her Majesty's special day and The Queen hopes everyone had
a happy time.

Her Majesty hopes you will understand that, because of the enormous
number of letters and messages she has received in the last few months, it has

not been possible to reply to you until now and I am to thank you, very much,
for your thought for The Queen at this time.

Lady-in-Waiting

DIt Octobe. 2016




BUCKINGHAM PALACE

I send you my grateful thanks
for the Rind words you have
sent to me on the occasion of

my ninetieth birthday

ELIZABETH R
2016
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